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HSU Delegates have become aware of NSLHD's plan to slash
Allied Health staffing right across the LHD. These cuts have
been proposed without any consultation with union members.

WHAT’S PROPOSED?

o Immediate deletion of all staff on temporary contracts
regardless of time remaining on contract

e 6% overall reduction of FTE at Hornsby Hospital for each
Allied Health department

e Loss of 15 FTE at Mona Vale Hospital

e Loss of 50 FTE at Royal North Shore Hospital

STAND UP, TAKE ACTION!

THIS IS BREAKING POINT. Allied Health staff can no longer bear
the brunt of budget cuts. We're overworked, understaffed and
working in dangerous conditions.

HSU Delegates have called an all-members stop work meeting
THIS THURSDAY 12PM to discuss our collective response.
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